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| Principal’s Report I

Relieving Executive

From next week | will be taking two weeks Long Service Leave to travel to Adelaide to watch my son Sebastian participate in Nationals
for Junior League Baseball. Ms Karan Mcdonnell will relieve as Principal, Mrs Kim Walsh will join Mrs Irene Robbins as relieving Deputy
Principals and Mrs Fiona Johnson will relieve as Assistant Principal during this time. Supervisors for each stage will remain unchanged
during this period.

Early Stage 1-  Mrs Kim Walsh

Stage 1 - Mrs Maddie Wigg
Stage 2 - Mrs Joanne Justic
Stage 3 - Mrs Ellen Randall

| am thrilled to work with such a talented and dedicated staff at Beecroft who are highly capable of both leading learning in their
classrooms and beyond. | both thank and congratulate all of these outstanding leaders as they serve our school community and in
particular our students.

NAPLAN Online Update

This year Beecroft Public School is one of 500 schools across the state to participate in the transition approach for NSW to complete the
National Assessment Program — Literacy and Numeracy (NAPLAN) assessments online.  The NAPLAN Online test window for Year 3
& Year 5 students will conclude this week. The testing has been an extremely positive experience for our school. | would like to
acknowledge the hard work, detailed planning and careful implementation of our staff and in particular | would like to thank Ms McDonnell,
Mrs Randall, Mrs Bowyer and Mrs Justic for their extensive efforts.

For more information please follow this link following. www.nap.edu.au/online-assessments/FAQs

Banksia Concert

On Monday evening the Beecroft Public School Advanced String Ensemble performed with primary school students from across the
state at the 2018 Festival of Instrumental Music, Banksia Concert at the Sydney Opera House. Mrs Robbins and | were fortunate to
attend and it was again an extraordinary event with our students performing an array of pieces including Handel Highlights, Tango
D’amour and Pirates Crossing with over 200 strings musicians and 750 recorder players.

Thank you to Strings’ Parent Coordinator Mrs Christine Hooper and Strings’ Teacher Coordinator Mrs Fiona Johnson for organising such
an amazing opportunity for our students. Congratulations to our Advanced String Ensemble students for an outstanding performance.


http://www.beecroftpublicschool.com.au/
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http://www.nap.edu.au/online-assessments/FAQs

Extra-Curricular Opportunities

Each week, due to the generosity of our very passionate staff and parents, a variety of extra-curricular groups are on offer. Students
have the opportunity to participate in a variety of school-based groups including: STEM, chess, dance, art club, debating, gardening and
PSSA. Teachers and parents alike give of their time and energy to conduct these enrichment opportunities and | would like to
acknowledge and thank them for igniting and fostering these varied interest groups. This week | have included photographs from two of
our groups.

Chess

Our 3-6 Chess Teams coordinated by Mrs Fiona Johnson compete against local primary schools from the Hills and Dural networks each
Friday after school in Terms 2 and 3. This year we have five teams of various levels entered into the competition. While the students
are developing excellent skills, they also appear to be having a lot of fun. Thank you also to the parents who support these teams by
escorting the students to their away games.

Art Club 3-6

Each Friday the 3-6 Art Club lead by Miss Jocelyn Shute meets. Last week the students participated in a ‘royal wedding inspired’ art
competition. The students created detailed and stunning tiara artworks which are now on display in the Library. The standard was high
and all students were fortunate to receive a small gift from Miss Shute. However, the winning students Dania H, Helena H, Sam O and
Lochlann N were the recipients of the major prizes. Congratulations to all the students in both Chess Club and Art Club for your
enthusiasm and passion. Thank you to Miss Shute and Mrs Johnson for giving freely of your time, energy and talent.



Tanya Rose
Principal

| Deputy Principal’s Report I

ICAS - International Competitions and Assessments 2018 for Years 3-6

The Science ICAS was held today, Tuesday 22 May, for all Years 3-6 students who had opted to pay for this exam earlier in the year.
Please note the dates for the remaining ICAS exams are:

Writing: Thursday 14 June
English: Tuesday 31 July
Mathematics:  Tuesday 14 August

For all exams the students are asked to arrive at school at 8:15a.m. for a prompt start of 8:20a.m.

Only the students who paid for these exams in response to an information letter sent home on 22 February 2018 can participate in these
exams as the entry date has now passed.

PBEL and KidsMatter 2018

This year the school’s Wellbeing Committee has amalgamated the PBEL and KidsMatter initiatives. Their common goals on promoting
wellbeing and positive social and learning behaviours made this a natural progression.

Take 5 for KidsMatter this fortnight promotes the benefits of inclusion and acceptance of diversity. An inclusive school environment
supports the participation of all students in their learning, sporting and social activities. In an inclusive community, every face has a
place, every voice is valued and everyone has something to contribute. Teachers will be promoting this theme in their classrooms
over the next week and your support at home can only strengthen this message.

Participation

)
Matter

Karan McDonnell
Relieving Deputy Principal



| Deputy Principal’s Report I

Best of luck

Wishing Senior Concert Band 1 (SCB 1), Senior Concert Band 2 (SCB 2) and Stage Band all the very best of luck as they perform this
Sunday 27 May at the Ryde East Music Festival.

Coming up over the next two weeks is the City of Sydney Eisteddfod which is held in the Concert Hall at The Concourse in Chatswood.
Again, SCB 1, SCB 2 and Stage Band will be performing on various dates.

Monday 28 May — Senior Concert Band 2
Tuesday 29 May - Senior Concert Band 1
Monday 4 June - Stage Band

Permission notes were sent home last week and should be returned to the Band Box at the front office at your earliest convenience.
They are also available to download and print out from the school website: https://beecroft-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/band-and-
strings/band-events-and-notes.html

Students are asked to bring along their normal morning tea and lunch in a small excursion bag (library bag), drink bottle, music
folder and opal card. Their school bags will be left at school.

Irene Robbins
Relieving Deputy Principal

| Sports Report I

Congratulations to the forty students who are competing at the Zone Cross Country Carnival tomorrow. You will need to meet Mrs
Corrigan in the team area on the hill at Fagan Park no later than 9:50a.m. The course orientation will begin shortly thereafter. Remember
to eat your Weet-bix on Wednesday morning and enjoy your wonderful achievement!

Thank you to everyone who supported Leah and Angelina by purchasing raffle tickets to support their trip to Kiama, representing the
Beecroft Zone in Girls Football. Fingers crossed that someone at BPS is a winner!

Don't forget that Wednesday 4 July is the annual K-6 Athletics Carnival at Greenway Oval Cherrybrook. We will require a few helping
hands to make the day a success, so please keep a look out in upcoming Newsletters for more information! Currently we are looking for
a parent or family member who has access to a trailer to transport 5 shade shelters to the carnival. We need to transport 9 shelters in
total, however, at this point in time | am only able to fit 4 shelters in the school trailer. If you are able to assist in this area, please send
me an email and we can organise this process.

Mprs Joanne Justic

Rel. Assistant Principal
joanne.justic@det.nsw.edu.au

| Semester 1 Accounts I

Thank you to all of the families who have paid their Semester 1 accounts so promptly. Just a friendly reminder, if you have not already
paid your Semester 1, the account payment is now due.

If you have, any queries about your Semester 1 accounts, please feel free to contact Deirdre in the front office or via email
deirdre.familton1@det.nsw.edu.au Don't forget to provide your child’s name / class and your full name.

The Front Office
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Week 3

This week in Peer Support children, will discuss skills and how to communicate their feelings and needs to others. The children will
discuss skills they use when participating in a variety of activities. When children understand they already have many of the skills needed
to succeed, they can feel more confident when trying something new. The children are asked to identify events, which trigger different
feelings.

Encourage your children to remember the skills they have used in one activity when trying something new. Also, encourage your child
to communicate their feelings and needs.

Barbara Johnson

The Science Desk

Love Space? Love Science?
Do you want to smash a world record?

Then join Brian Cox and the ABC Stargazing Live team on May 23 as they aim to have the entire nation stargazing simultaneously. The
record they are trying to break is the ‘Most people stargazing simultaneously across multiple venues’.

Head on over to the ABC web site to find out how it works, identify venues or to register yourself.
www.abc.net.au/ourfocus/stargazing

The Science Desk

Eco Corner Report
Any one for rhubarb crumble?

The weather is dry but the knights have kept the plants watered and alive. This week the knights harvested our first crop of beetroot
along with silver beet and rocket.

More mixed Asian greens, lemon grass, sorrel and rhubarb for sale this week at Friday pick up.



Ben the Green Garden Guru
In knowledge we grow

| Message from the President I

Last week we had the first P&C Meeting of the term. Tanya updated us all about what has been happening at the school, including the
school plan.

We also have approval for a school run project to upgrade the area between the buildings and next to the staff room into an outdoor
learning space. This will include seating and a stage to allow not only play space but a place to conduct lessons.

P&C voted to provide the school with $30,000 to pay for landscaping and equipment to make this possible. I'll keep you updated on
next steps on this exciting update to the school grounds.

It was also flagged that NAPLAN online had been a success, and that the computers had been set up in rooms all plugged into power
as the batteries on some of these were starting to be unreliable. For future discussion at the next meeting it was raised, that funds may
need to be set aside to replace the laptops which are now four years old.

It is anticipated that P&C who provided these resources a few years ago, will need to forward plan having $75,000 available for this.

This is another example of where the excellent fundraising at the school has provided resources for the school above and beyond
standard funding!

Upcoming events:

P & C Meeting: 7:30p.m. (in the Library) Wednesday 20 June
3-6 Disco: 5:45p.m. — 7:45p.m. Friday 22 June
K-6 Athletics Carnival Kiosk and BBQ: 10:00a.m. — 2:00p.m. Wednesday 4 July

Melissa White Mobile 0412 441 626
P&C President

| Lenny the Guide Dog I

You might see or have seen a Labrador named Lenny walking round the school with Alice Clayton, the school banking woman, and her
children. All dogs are special but Lenny is extra special. Last year, when the Claytons got Lenny, they started to train him to become
a guide dog. Lenny has been training by going to supermarkets, train stations and the children’s swimming lessons, to practise being a
good boy and sitting nicely like he would have to do if he was a guide dog.




Recently, Lenny has achieved his guide dog in training coat. If you see Lenny with his coat on, he is working and you mustn't go up to
pat him. The Claytons are trying to teach Lenny that when he has his coat on, he is working and mustn't be distracted by anything.
But, if Lenny doesn't have his coat on, he can play. So if you see Lenny with his coat on, please do not distract him. The coat is bright
orange so you will see him easily.

Charlotte Clayton — 5G

Canteen News-(Phone 9980 7255)

Just in time for the Athletics Carnival at the end of this term brought to you by the Events Co-ordinators, the Beecroft Public School
Canteen would like to present...

Roster for the upcoming week

Wednesday 23 May: Kathryn L IENIRCIBERBIEasel

Thursday 24 May: Yolanda Y, PM helper please!
Friday 25 May: Yvonne L, Melanie L

Monday 28 May: Yvonne L

Tuesday 29 May: Nadya H, PM helper please!




Rewove unwanted items from your
shopping cart

It is easy to remove items from your shopping cart prior to checkout.

Simply:

0 Tap on the ‘cart’ icon at the bottom of your screen
o Tap on the item you wish to remove from your cart

e A pop-up box will appear. Tap the ‘Remove’ button

In this example, removing a Netbook Term Payment is as simple as
tapping on "Netbook Term Payment" on the checkout screen and
then selecting "Remove" from the pop-up that appears

If you are rostered on and cannot commit, please arrange for someone to cover your day. Please try and let either myself or the
Managers know to help organise the weekly roster. If you are still having difficulties, please phone the Canteen Managers, Jenny or
Julie on 9980 7255. Thanks.

Belinda Varndell 0458 214 041
Canteen Convenor wbvarndell@gmail.com
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Arts & Crafts Program !l ‘®

We have made some permanent room changes which may affect the room you pick your child up from; please check the attached list

for your child’s class.

Also, don't forget to pack some afternoon tea for your child.

Class

Current room

NEW ROOM as from Wed 9 May
- pickup at 5:00p.m. as normal

Monday Home/Garden craft

Room 23/ 5G (Mr Fletcher)

Room 22/ 5T (Mrs Faber)

Monday Chinese Brush

Room 18/3J (Mrs Justic)

Room 23/ 5G (Mr Fletcher)

Monday Drama

Room 22/ 5T (Mrs Faber)

Room 18/3J (Mrs Justic)

Tuesday Robotics

Room 12/ 4L (Mrs Croom)

Room 16/ 5S (Mrs Stapley)

Tuesday Cartooning/Sketching

Room 16/ 5S (Mrs Stapley)

Room 12/ 4L (Mrs Croom)

Wednesday Drama

Room 21/6K (Miss Kirk)

Room 18/3J (Mrs Justic)

Wednesday Chinese Brush

Room 18/3J (Mrs Justic)

Room 21/6K (Miss Kirk)

Thursday Public Speaking

Room 15/4S (Miss Shute)

Room 19/RFF (Mrs Host)



https://staffowa.det.nsw.edu.au/owa/redir.aspx?C=gfxcQeb63UyFbMQjfcti1INNCILO29FINHTztr6-X-eIgtg5ToH0UzKGtJpgQP8hdXTF_cbqcvc.&URL=mailto%3awbvarndell%40gmail.com

Thursday Cartooning/Sketching | Room 19/RFF (Mrs Host) Room 15/4S (Miss Shute)
Friday Drama Room 21/6K (Miss Kirk) Room 19/RFF
(Mrs Host)
Friday Chinese Brush Room 19/RFF (Mrs Host) Room 21/6K
(Miss Kirk)
Maret and Helena maretti34@hotmail.com

lanhe2211@gmail.com

‘ ' Lost Property ‘ |

Lost Property Roster

This week 58 is responsible for sorting of lost property.
Please take this opportunity to have a look for any missing items and make sure all your items are labelled so they can be returned to you via the
class tote trays.

If you wish to contact the class parents, please email at:

bpsclassparents@gmail.com'’

Thanks,

Lisa Yen
Class Parent Coordinator lisakyen@yahoo.com.au

&H
R\ Uniform Shop

Hours: Wednesday 3:00p.m. - 4:00p.m.
Thursday 9:00a.m. - 10:00a.m.

If you see a student in the queue, please let them go to the front of the line so that they do not miss the school bell in the morning, or the
bus or train in the afternoon as they may get in trouble for being tardy.

If you send your children to the Uniform Shop with an order, where possible please have them give us the order to be delivered to their
classroom later in the day.

Helpers this week:

Wednesday 23 May - Jen M
Thursday 24 May - Su Y

Next week:

Wednesday 30 May - Vicki K
Thursday 31 May - Melanie M

Sherri Cooper
Uniform Shop Convenor beecroftpsuniform@gmail.com
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e School Banking Z

Secret Scratch Pad is out of stock!

The popular term 1 item is now out of stock and is unlikely to be replenished. The Term 2 rewards are proving to be equally as popular,
so don’t hang around if you have your 10 tokens saved already. If you are in 3 - 6, you will receive notification once you are at 9 tokens
and you can redeem the following week.

Did anyone guess who our special guest is going to be and why she is so important to Beecroft? Here is another clue.

Alice Clayton
0408 628940 Alice.clayton@cba.com.au

BOOSH

Hello Booshies!!!

Our sustainability week was a success! We have 5 winners of our Sustainability challenge. Our winners are Alex C, Isabella H, Daniel
H, Indiana L and Phoenix C. Well done to these children. They will be receiving their prize this afternoon ©
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BOOSH Page 2

On Thursday last week, the Yanny/Laurel Debate had taken over the office, dividing Mel, Steph and Astrid. We decided to settle it
once and for all with a little experiment with the children. We played the recording over our megaphone prior to afternoon tea. We
then asked the children to stand either on the ‘Laurel side or the ‘Yanny’ side, depending on what they heard. About 75% of the
children were team Laurel (Mel) whilst the other 25% were team Yanny (Steph and Astrid). We are still unsure of what this actually
means although the children had fun doing this!

This week at BOOSH is space week [
UNALLOCATED PAYMENTS

We have 1 payment that we have been unable to allocate to a family account. Thursday 10 May $158.39 (No description). If you believe
this is your family’s payment, please contact Boosh.

When payments are made manually to Boosh, please make sure your child’s name is clear in the description as we have many families
with the same or similar last names. Alternatively fill in a Direct Debit/Credit form and you don’t have to worry about anymore manual
payments! Get the form here: http://www.boosh.com.au/forms-2/

LOST PROPERTY

It is that time of year again where children are bringing more items to school to keep rugged up from the weather but then seem to go
home without them at the end of the day. Our Lost Property buckets are overflowing. We do attempt to reunite items with their owners
throughout the week but every Friday the Lost Property is taken up to the school lost property. We also still have one scooter and a
helmet left over from Vacation Care. [f this belongs to your family, please collect it immediately!

CHANGE TO CHILD CARE SUBSIDY

In preparation to migrate to the government’s new Child Care Subsidy Scheme from the beginning of July, we are checking at
Centrelink enrolments to ensure they are up to date and ‘formal’ (free from errors). We will be emailing parents over the coming week
if your Centrelink enrolment is showing as ‘informal’, ‘cancelled’, or ‘suspended’. These families will need to contact Centrelink to
ensure their details are corrected. Otherwise they will not be able to claim Child Care Subsidy after Monday 2 July. For further
information on the Child Care Subsidy, visit: https://www.education.gov.au/ChildCarePackage

AFTERNOON TEA SPECIAL
This week on Thursday afternoon we are doing Nachos! Have a great week!
UPCOMING DATES

Parent Committee Meeting — Tuesday 5 June at 7:00p.m. in BOOSH

Vacation Care permission slips accepted: from Monday 28 May

Vacation Care opens for bookings (Current Boosh Families): from Monday 4 June
Priority booking period for Boosh families closes: Sunday 24 June

BOOSH’s Got Talent: TBA

Mel and the Boosh Team 9980 8224
admin@boosh.com.au

11
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Upcoming performances

Band News

3

ot

|
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Band Event Date Time Location
SCB1, SCB2, Ryde East Festival Sunday 27 May TBA* Ryde East Public School
Stage Band
SCB2 McDonalds City of Monday 28 May TBA The Concourse,
Sydney Eisteddfod (daytime) | Chatswood
SCB1 McDonalds City of Tuesday 29 May TBA The Concourse,
Sydney Eisteddfod (daytime) | Chatswood
Stage Band McDonalds City of Monday 4 June TBA The Concourse,
Sydney Eisteddfod (daytime) | Chatswood

*Participating bands will be sent details by the band co-ordinators. Please make sure you respond promptly regarding your child’s

attendance.

Parent Rosters

Stage Band
Date Time Section Parent
Mon 28 May 7:45a.m. - 9:00a.m. | Full band Aaron H
Mon 4 June 7:45a.m. — 9:00a.m. | Full band lan G
Co-ordinator: Karen Hopkins, karen.m.hopkins@gmail.com
SCB1
Date Time Section Parent
Tue 22 May 7:45a.m. — 9:00a.m. | Full band Ethan D
Thu 24 May 3:30p.m. — 5:00p.m. | Brass/percussion Ryan C
Tue 29 May 7:45a.m. — 9:00a.m. | Full band Alannah D
Thu 31 May 3:30p.m. — 5:00p.m. | Woodwind Leo J
Co-ordinator: Irene Robbins, irenerobbins19@gmail.com
SCB2
Date Time Section Parent
Tue 22 May 3:30p.m. — 5:00p.m. | Brass/percussion (incl bass guitar) Ashton L
Fri 25 May 7:45a.m. - 9:15a.m. | Full band Oscar C-M
Tue 29 May 3:30p.m. — 5:00p.m. | Woodwind Liam Z
Fri 1 June 745-9.15am Full band Riley B

Co-ordinator: Nicole Tyzack, nicoletyzack@gmail.com

12
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Intermediate Band

Date Time Section Parent
Wed 23 May 7:45a.m. — 9:00a.m. | Full band Yi Ern H
Fri 25 May 3:30p.m. - 5:00p.m. | Brass/percussion Nina Z
Wed 30 May 7:45a.m. — 9:00a.m. | Full band Thomas B
Fri 1 June 3:30p.m. — 5:00p.m. | Woodwind Sophie B

Co-ordinator: Quyen Bui, ghbui@bigpond.com

Training Band
Date Time Section Parent
Thu 24 May 7:45a.m. - 9:00a.m. | Full band Ada W
Mon 28 May 3:30p.m. - 5:00p.m. | Brass Samual W
Thu 31 May 7:45a.m. — 9:00a.m. | Full band Amy Grace C
Mon 4 June 3:30p.m. — 5:00p.m. | Woodwind Hasandru W

Co-ordinator: Ruby Kandola, p.kandola@optusnet.com.au

If you have any other questions regarding band, please contact the relevant band coordinator.

Megan Hobbs therealmeganhobbs@gmail.com
Secretary

K

Yesterday, 16 of our Year 5 & 6 students from Advanced Strings Ensemble embarked on a journey into the city to participate in the annual FOIM at
the Opera House. Accompanied by Ms Papallo, Mrs Johnson, and our parent helper Christine, they had the opportunity to perform inside our
famous Sydney Opera House, in front an audience of thousands. Thank you to Ms Papallo, Mrs Johnson and many parents for behind the scene
work to make this event possible. Thank you also to Christine for giving up her whole day to be the parent helper. | am sure it was an unforgettable
experience for all the children involved.

String Ensemble News

String Awards: Criteria for String Awards will be sent to families in the coming weeks. Please pass this information on to your child’s instrumental
tutor so that they can work on completing the requirements by the beginning of Term 4.
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Band & Strings Tour Dates: This year's tour is planned for Tuesday 25 - Thursday 27 September, to Port Macquarie. Further information will be
sent to eligible Year 5 & 6 students soon. If your child is intending to go on the tour and is also enrolling for a September AMEB exam, you will need
to include a request to avoid the tour dates on your AMEB enrolment form. Please advise your child’s instrument tutor.

Advanced Strings

Sydney Eisteddfod Sun 27 May arrival time 10:30a.m., performance time 11:30a.m. Emails have been sent out with details of the event. If you
have not received the email, please contact your coordinator. Please complete the online Permission Note by 20/5/18.

Intermediate Strings

Northern Beaches Instrumental Festival is coming up on Saturday 23 June. Our session time is 11:45a.m. — 1:15p.m. Please arrive by 11:15p.m.
to set up and tune your instrument. Permission note for the event will be sent out soon.

Term 2 & 3 Events:

Ensemble Event Location Date Time

Advanced Opera House FOIM Opera House Mon 21 May | Whole day

Advanced Sydney Eisteddfod Chatswood Sun 27 May | 11:30a.m., Arrive 10:30a.m.

Concourse

Intermediate | Northern Beaches Pittwater High Sat 23 June | 11:45am, Arrive 11.15am
Instrumental Festival School

Advanced Ryde Eisteddfod Ryde Thur 16 Aug | Morning
3-6 Assembly BPS School Hall | Wed 22 Aug

Advanced + [ASOF UNSW Sun 2 Sep TBA

Intermediate

Advanced Kindergarten BPS Thur 20 Sep
Orientation

Advanced Yr |Band and Strings Tour | Port Macquarie 25-27 Sep

5&6

String Ensemble Application for 2018

Does your child play a string instrument? The Beecroft Public School Strings Program welcomes new players of all levels, from Year 1 to Year 6.
Violin, viola, cello and double bass players are needed. Students with one year of tuition on their instrument can join the Intermediate Strings and
more accomplished players are invited to audition for the Advanced Strings.

Rehearsals are on Monday mornings (Intermediate) and Thursday mornings (Advanced) before school. The Intermediate and Advanced String
Ensembles perform at festivals and events throughout the year.

Playing music together is lots of fun and a great way to extend musical learning. If you'd like to find out more, please contact Winnie, the String
Ensemble Coordinator on StringsBPS@googlegroups.com.

Winnie Wong
Strings Co-ordinator StringsBPS@googlegroups.com

KL Teddy Bears Picnic

We are having a KL Teddy Bears Picnic on Saturday 26 May at the new West Epping playground, Dent St, Epping from 1:30p.m. - 3:30p.m.
Please bring a picnic rug and a plate to share, your bikes, scooters and favourite teddies! Siblings of course are also welcome.

Lisa, Melissa and Alagu
KL Class Parents
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y 3L Parent Dinner -

WHEN: Wednesday 13 June, 2018

WHERE: Spoonful Thai - Beecroft Place

TIME: 7:00p.m.

COST: $40

RSVP: No later than 6 June to Paul - 0414489676 or Georgia - 0425829495

We are delighted that Mrs Justic can join us! Please note that Spoonful Thai is BYO wine only and that corkage is $3.00.

Paul & Georgia

4L Parent Dinner ?GW

Parents and kids from 4L and siblings, please come along to a noisy but fun dinner at PENNANT HILLS BOWLING CLUB, 52 Yarrara Road
Pennant Hills.

Time:  6:00p.m.
Date:  Friday 25 May
RSVP:  mitchells09@bigpond.com

Jen & Karen
4L class parents

& Community News &

Beecroft Public School, as a service to parents, will advertise community events that may be of interest. Beecroft Public School does not necessarily endorse or
sponsor the events and accepts no responsibility for the management or organization of these events.

BEECROFT YOGA

MONDAY, WEDNESDAY, FRIDAY MORNINGS
AND THURSDAY EVENING
NEXT DOOR TO BEECROFT SCHOOL AT THE

Your local not for profit community basketball provider BEECROFT BOWLING CLUB
ToIN HkBA SPIDERS! YOGA FOR EVERYONE
CHECK OUT TIMETABLE ON
WWW.BEECROFTYOGA.COM.AU
J Weekly skills basketball classes EVERYONE MADE VERY WELCOME
J School holiday basketball camps ES PEC'ALLY BEG'NNERS

J Play in our after school basketball competitions
J Try for our NSW representative teams

J Awesome dedicated referees and coaches to help
you
9980 6255
info@hikbaspiders.comau
@HKBASpiders

©
]
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LEARN TO SWIM

Programs for all ages and abilities
Small classes run all year round
Award winning teacher training
One of the world’s best swim

schools for over 60 years

Carlile Swimming Cherrybrook
33 Shepherds Drive, Cherrybrook
Call us on 9980 7822 or

visit www.carlile.com.au

~ Carlileswimming

to swim well is an asset for life

ROYAL ACADEMY OF mﬂ

DANCE e N\

W TERM2
Suzanne Hediger -’

ACADEMY OF DANCE

3

Classes in BALLET and JAZZ

TER SCHOOL [6-11

Students trained for RAD Ballet Examinations by Suzanne RS ==
Hediger (Life Member of the Royal Academy of Dance) :

with excellent results! (Exams are not compulsory). PR@WDER ‘

Special classes available for 4-5 year olds. -

Every afternoon at the Uniting Church Hall, Beecroft Road

SUZANNE HEDIGER 9481-8371
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'| » - | G CopECAMP
. ’
" UOO’I/W t Build your own
: IDANCE FACTORYl iPhone app these

school holidays!

More than 30,000 Australian

BRAND NEW DANCE STUDIO kids have loved Code Camp
28714 LOYALTY ROAD NORTH ROCKS

0452 214 474
www.nicolesdancefactory.com.au

nicolesdancefactory@outlook.com Chmpsiun cierstodacomn | s Mo et
eague (
FREE FIRST TRIAL LESSON! g

7 zays of fun where our [T esl cocers maki e -4 aays of creat vily, des g, funand fool g,
st smal - but ima o tans 6605 1o becoming Our mas: soputar Code Lamp wher'e every chid
Coedtors of technology. ot jus! agec 7 313 above starts trer coding ourney.

Blast30 (D
Age

Book now at: Give usacallon:
' www.codecamp.com.au 1300263322
[ There are over 100 locations around Australia to choose from ]

5 . . | | |
we are NOT just a dancing studio Clement Art School
Le’s Dancing Studio BN www.clementart.com.au Sketehing
Drawing
Sketehing S *7:\ Painting
Flexibility » f ) : . z
Cla y ,  Creative
& B P 5 con
Balance Emailusif ~ © W 4= %
Strength m ‘:::nlll\’o‘.c::d < i 4 T
Tel: 0414435388 ™~ PEAEAISE oS [

EPPING Shop 12, 74 Rawson Street (G/F) BURWOOD Shop 4, 181 Burwood Rd (GIF)
EASTWOOD Suite 9, 225 Rowe St (level 1) HORNSBY Suite 4, 169 Pacific Hwy (level 1)
PARRAMATTA 4/105 Church Street (level 2) HURSTVILLE Suite 8, 123 Forest Rd (level 1)
KILLARA Suite J, 680 Pacific Highway (level 1) CHATSWOOD Shop 75, Oscar St (level 1)

Piano
Small Group Piano lesson at school
Use our special Piano Book with Digital Piano
Learn Piano easy and fast . $24 per 45 min
Pay by Term . Monday after school at Room 4C
Contact:
je-music@live.com.au (leave mobile number )
Mobile SMS to 0424 614 591+ Child & school name
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COShBOCK e Gkﬂ<§z&

S emors for detols

Grit Finance Mortgage

Owner Occupied Rate Investment Rate
e 2 Year Fixed Rate 3.69% i = e 2 Year Fixed Rate: 3.89 % == ra
e 3 Year Fixed Rate 3.95% «crraze o 3 Year Fixed Rate: 3.99 % reaz
e 5Year Fixed Rate 4.34% crrama o 5Year Fixed Rate: 4.59 %6 v wsun

* Terms & Condifion Apply

Phone: 0406 806 543
Emak DaveMonison.Grilfinance@gmall.com
Web: www.griifinance.com.au

Dave Monison = YourLending Specialit

12/01/2017 Vol. 25
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IMAGINE - BELIEVE - ACHIEVE

“HEY PARENTS”

GIVE YOUR CHILD AN UNFAIR ADVANTAGE ...
AT SCHOOL, SPORT & LIFE!

\ | CALLNOW
’{;‘-"}\ D | for your Child's

FREE Trial Lesson

<
Beecroft Community Centre, Beecroft Road

“f 3 0449 797 008 KRMAS.COM.AU

1
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JON US FOR A FREE INTRODUCTORY CLASS —
The Little Gym Dural thtle

P: 8443 0160
E: dural@thelittiegym.com.au ®
W: http://dural.thelittiegym.com.au/

F: The Little Gym Dural serious Fun.

I: @thelittlegymdural

Jazz *Ballet * Hip Hop * Performance

Ages from 3 years Collection & return to
to teens. Boosh can be arranged.

Dance classes held Try a class,
in Mary St, close to obligation-free, to see
Beecroft Primary how fun they are.

www.dancemax.com.au
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RJ PERFORMING ARTS ACADEMY
THE HILLS BOUTIQUE DANCE SCHOOL

{
)“!’ 4

e West Pennant Hills e Oakhill

e Burnside

0404 846 964 www.rjperformingarts.com.au

Expert financial advice
in Pennant Hills

You don'’t have to go very far to
grow and protect your wealth

Talk to Mark about securing your family’s
financial future, including advice on
insurance, superannuation, investments
and planning for your children’s education.

Mark Plaskitt
Financial Adviser

029484 7211
pennanthills@micadvicecentre.com.au

mlcadvice.com.au/pennanthills

a NAB company
nab

tatives of GWM Adviser Se
Officeat 105~ 153Mm:1
the National Australia Bank Group of companies. MLC Advice
Ltd is not part of the National Australia Bank Group of Companies. National Australia does
otherwise accept any liability in respect of MLC Advice Pennant Hills or GWMAS. Al16337-0515

Mark Plaskitt and MLC Advice Pennant Hills 1xd are authorised
Limited umMmABN%OOZO?INo‘ A!’SLN0230692( ).

Street North S NSW
Pennant Hills
not guarantee or
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CHERRYBROOK
NMUSIC

Music Lessons Include:
Guitar, piano, vocats (singing),violin, drums,
saxophone, flute, clarinet, bass quitar, ukulele,
songwriting, electronic music, band ensembles

holiday programs and more.

FREE TRIAL LESSON!

ALL AGES WELCOME

CONTACT VS§:
PHONE: 0412 519-037
ENMAIL: BRADLEIGHFRCMAIL.COM
WEBSITE: CHERRYBROOKN\ISIC.COM. A

Learn MUSiC

on the Keyboard or Guitar
At Beecroft PS

Keyboard K — y6
Guitar y2 — y6

Enrol to
start now or
register for
2018

Music theory. Learning lo play instrument.

Music games. Funintroduction to music.

I" Convenient atschool venue J
' Small group - 45 min weekly lesson J
/' Competitive rate JI
& Instrument not required initially J

J Limited vacancy! 7
can 9411 3122
or visit our website to enrol

VIP Music est. 1984 www.learnmusicatschool.com.au



dolce
M School of Music

Prepare a Brighter Future
Unleash the Musical Talents within

Dolce is a professional music school offering:
Experienced Teachers from the Sydney Conservatorium of Music
Outstanding results in AMEB Exams and Eisteddfods

Performance Opportunities via Student Concerts
H\\, 1S

N\

Violin

Fupy

Leqra®

FIRST FREE LESSON
0423170271 or enquiry(@dolcemusic.com.au
www.dolcemusic.com.au

* conditions apply

Hornshby Child and Youth
Mental Health Service
{CYMHS)

\J
W)z | Health
Jew | Northern Sydney
Local Health District

GOVERNMENT

Parenting Anxious Children
SEMINAR FOR PARENTS - TERM 2, 2018

A seminar for parents of children aged 4-10 yrs Wednesday
discussing: 30 May
The nature of anxiety and the different ways it may

present in children, risk factors and potential Time:
implications for parents and children, as well as B
identification of practical strategies & resources to 10am-12pm
assist,

® The seminar will be run at Hillview Community Health Centre 1334 Pacific
Highway Turramurra. Entry via Boyd Ave. Please allow enough time for parking
and arrive 10 minutes before the registered start time.

® Unfortunately, we cannot provide childcare facilities and are unable to have
infants/children attend with their parents.

® The seminar is available to families who live in the Hornshy Ku-Ring-Gai local
government area.

® The cost of the seminar is $10 however there will he no charge for concession

card halders.

Registration is essential as groupsfill quickly.

To confirm your place please call CYMHS on 9485 6155.

Participants will be asked to complete feedback forms.

The service reserves the right to postpone or cancel seminars in the case of

insufficient regjstrations.
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NORTHERN DISTRICT

GUITAR & VOCAL
STUDIO

=—— www.ndguitarstudio.com.au

Furthemyour passion for singing'er
quitar theough learning techniqugs
perform e devel@pment...and m

of all developmg/CONFlDENCE' .
S

E=
Beecroft's top v‘al and gu’r

studio's dedicated and professional
teachers make [@8fning fun and

' pro ive.

available!

Call 0407180682

Ben Salwon

1 facebook.com/ndguitarvocal

MURRAY FARM PUBLIC SCHOOL

Tracey Ave, Carlingford

CRACKER
CARNWAL

SATURDAY 2 JUNE

2PM-8PM
FIREWORKS < 7PM

* Tombola

* Rides & Jumping Castle
* Games & Prizes

* White Elephant Stalls

* Market Stalls

* Laser Tag

« Cake Stall

* International Food & BBQ
¢ Lolly Stall & Fairy Floss

» Murraycinos Café

Pre-order unlimited ride armbands for $25 at www.trybooking.com/VNYZ
Ride armbands will be $30 on the night

Gold Coln Donatlon on Entry. No'alcohol, smoking or drugs on school grounds.

Harcourts Carling|

BING LEE R4 &

RUGAM medibank

Viar Muars



